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Help keep Campbell River safe
Don’t spread COVID-19

Young, old, healthy or not

stay home, wash your hands often and keep your distance

Help doctors, nurses and vulnerable people

by following ALL health directives.

This is the best way to protect each other,

and the fastest way to get back to normal.

More information at www.campbellriver.ca/COVID-19

PUBLIC NOTICE FOR
AMENDMENTS TO COUNCIL

PROCEDURE BYLAW NO. 3277, 2007

Campbell River City Council will consider adoption of Council Procedure

Amendment Bylaw No. 3746, 2020 at its April 6 meeting.

The proposed bylaw amendment will enable all members of Council to

participate electronically, if so required, as a response to the COVID-19 virus.

A copy of Council Procedure Amendment Bylaw No. 3746, 2020 is available

for viewing on the City’s website at www.campbellriver.ca.

For further information, please call Tracy Bate, Deputy City Clerk

at 250-202-8275, or email comments to tracy.bate@campbellriver.ca

by 4 p.m. Friday, April 3, 2020.


